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PSCA Meeting 5/21/2010 
 
Location: Blue Ridge Sportsmen’s Club 
 
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. by President Clyde Keller. 
 
Attendance: Rodger Becker, Steve Stambaugh, Jeff Lutz, Clyde Keller, Steve Zimmers 
and Warren Kerstetter were in attendance. 
 
Meeting Minutes: Steve Stambaugh distributed copies of the previous meeting 
minutes with everyone having an opportunity for review.  Jeff Lutz motioned to accept 
the minutes.  The motion was 2nd by Steve Zimmers, with all in favor. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Jeff distributed copies and reviewed the Treasurer’s Report.  (see 
attached)  Jeff reported that he has paid $488 in entry fee awards for the T.I.P so far 
this year.  There was a $95 fee paid for the website domain name registration.  Warren 
Kerstetter motioned to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  The motion was 2nd by Steve 
Stambaugh, with all in favor. 
 
2010 State Championship: 

 Guns - Clyde has not received any response from Beretta on the bids he placed.  
If he doesn’t receive a response by next week, he will contact Gander Mountain 
for a bid. 

 Trophies - Steve Stambaugh reported that the trophy order proof had been 
approved.  The completion was to be done on June 1st with arrival to be June 
4th. 

 Shells - Richland Shooters Supply currently has 1 oz. Rio’s for $52/case.  Jeff will 
contact Richland and Shyda’s to check the cost on a possible full skid order. 

 T.I.P. – Jeff Lutz reported that as of the start of the meeting a total of 5 entry 
fees have been paid. 

 Update - No new information to report. 
 
2010 PSCA Zone Shoot Update: 

 2010 Eastern Zone – Flyers are out.  Scheduled for June 4-6th. 
 2010 Western Zone – Flyers are out.  Scheduled for June 11-13th. 
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Future PSCA Shoot Update: 
 2012 State Championship – The board has received an application from 

Rock Mountain.  Steve Zimmers reported that Blue Ridge has approval 
from its board to submit an application, which will be done a.s.a.p. 

 2012 PA Zone Shoots – Critter Path and Stonycreek have both submitted 
applications for the PA Western Zone.  Steve Zimmers reported that Blue 
Ridge has approval from its board to submit an application for the PA 
Eastern Zone, which will be done a.s.a.p.  Note:  Blue Ridge will host both 
the 2012 Eastern Zone and the 2012 State Championship should they be 
awarded them. 

 
SCTP:  Clyde has purchased all the gift cards from Bass Pro Shops.  Jeff will contact 
Phil at California Hills to discuss the trophies. 
 
Website:  Steve Stambaugh will forward a current list of the PSCA Officers and 
National Delegates to Jeff so that all the contact information can be updated.  Jeff will 
check to make sure that the PSCA Shoot Criteria is all up to date. 
 
National Delegate Update: No new information to report. 
 
New Business:  PSCA Officer Nominations/Election – Clyde selected Steve 
Zimmers as Nomination Chairman – he will be responsible for receiving and 
processing all the nomination information.  Steve Stambaugh will update the 
nomination forms and email to Jeff and Steve Zimmers.  Jeff will place the 
information on the website for download. 
 
Future Meetings:  There will be an informational meeting held at the PA Western 
Zone.  The next regularly scheduled board meeting will be June 18th, 7:00 p.m. at Blue 
Ridge. 
  
Meeting Adjournment: Steve Stambaugh made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  
The motion was 2nd by Steve Zimmers, with all in favor.  The meeting was adjourned 
at 7:50 p.m. 
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